





ABN 50 001 260 242

- Telephone (02) 6299 3722
- Postal Address 11 Bass Street (PO Box 6066) Queanbeyan NSW 2620
- Facsimile (02) 6299 3828 @ Email info@gcitytransit.com.au info@transborder.com.au

www.qcitytransit.com.au www.transborder.com.au

ACT ACC ACTBS003TC/RR

12 October 2021

Joe Zavone Principal St Edmund's College 110 Canberra Ave Griffith ACT 2603

Dear Joe,

Qcity Transit wishes to advise you of changes to the school bus services in the mornings between Queanbeyan and St Edmund's College that will commence on Monday 25th October 2021.

From Monday 25th October 2021 school service routes S125 and S204 will depart from the Queanbeyan Interchange 10 minutes earlier, departing at 8:20am instead of 8:30am. These departure times have been amended to ensure arrival times at the College are achieved prior to class starting times.

Copies of a letter notifying of these changes will be provided to students travelling on the bus services in the mornings, however if you would be able to also provide this information to parents through your school newsletter this will assist in ensuring that all potentially affected student families are made aware of these upcoming changes.

If you require further information regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to contact our SSTS team on 6299 3722 or gcitytransit.com.au.

urs sincerelv.

Depot Manager Qcity Transit Pty. Ltd





